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Acknowledged Receipt:

Date:

March 31, 2025

To: ALL IMLS Employees

From: Director of Human Resources

Re: Administrative Leave for IMLS Employees

This is to inform you that you are being placed on administrative leave (n:e., non-duty
paid status) starting Monday, March 31, 2025, up to a period of 90-days. .You Wi”_ be on
administrative leave with full pay and benefits. This administrative leave Is not being done for
any disciplinary purpose.

While you are on administrative leave, you are not permitted on IMLS premises. | regret
that such directions are necessary, but we must safeguard legitimate IMLS interests and systems.
If you wish to enter IMLS premises for official IMLS business, you must first contact me to
arrange your visit.

While you are on administrative leave, OHR will handle yéur time and attendance. Your
email will be suspended. You can reach me at my desk number, 202-653-4728, or via email:
adotson/@imls.gov

Please understand that this action is not punitive but rather is taken to facilitate the work
and operations of the agency. Your pay and benefits will not be affected and will continue
during this period.

Please contact me if you have any questions about this letter.

Sincerely,
Antoime L. Dotaon

Antoine L. Dotson
Director of Human Resources



